
Thursday, February 24, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
Students 
Both Hanford High Odyssey of the Mind teams placed first at the Regional Competition and will advance to State Finals.  
Congratulations to:  Gage Silveira, Meaghan Mateus, Aarren Stager, Malay Patez, Bailey Womack, Mikey Harrigan, 
Emily Bruce, Alison Mitchell, Samantha Bettencourt, Hope Fagundes and Shannel Blinn on a job well done. 
 
Congratulations to the Winter Percussion Performance Group for taking 3rd place at the WGI Southern California 
Regional Competition last weekend!  Good luck both Winter Percussion and Winter Guard at your competition on Friday 
at Clovis North. 
 
The Hanford High School Music Program is looking to start an orchestra!  If you play a string instrument and are 
interested in being in the orchestra please see Ms. Levine in the band room so we can get a sign up list going.  Thank you! 
 
AP students:  AP tests will be here soon.  You will receive a revised flyer in your AP class with information for both you 
and your parents regarding AP fees.  If you have opted to take your AP test(s) for potential college credit you may now 
begin paying your AP fees during break, lunch or after school in the Counseling Office.  The fee for each test is $87 and 
the deadline is March 25th.  ONCE AGAIN:  THE FINAL AP DEADLINE IS MARCH 25TH.  NO PAYMENTS 
ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE.  
 
Students and Staff:  have you noticed the colorful tiles on the wall in the Library?  I bet you are wondering how you can 
paint a tile that will be added to these and displayed for years.  Well, all you do is contact Ms. Pulliam, Ms. Lane, or any 
ASL club member and we can set you up.  Tiles are on sale now through next week and cost $30 each.  What better way 
to leave your mark at HHS than on the Library wall.  Your art will be shown for many generations to come.  Stop by the 
library and take a look.  Don’t miss out!  Get yours now.  
 
Seniors who do not have either a Govt. or Econ class this semester need to see Mrs. Homburg in the Career Center for 
information and help with the FAFSA for college financial aid.  Social Security Numbers will need to be provided so 
GPA’s can be verified for Cal Grants. 
 
Seniors who plan on attending CSU-Fresno in the Fall can now apply for on campus housing and dorms online.  The 
website and flyers are available in the Career Center. 
 
The Journalism class wants you to take the Meteor with you on vacation.  If you are planning to travel somewhere, come 
by the Journalism class (room 410 in the library) and get your copy of the Meteor.  While on vacation have someone take 
your picture with the paper, then email (hhsmeteor2011@gmail.com) the picture to us and we will put it in our next issue 
of the Meteor. 
 
Join us for Art Club each Monday during lunch in Rm. 605. 
 
ASL Club meeting every Thursday for the month of February.  Meet in Rm. 802 at lunch! 
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and water. 
 

Respect 
“Unshared joy is an unlighted candle.  – Spanish proverb 
 

Trace – list in steps 



Staff 
The Daffodil Days deadline for ordering your daffodils is TODAY.  All proceeds from daffodil purchases go to 
help with cancer research.  So be sure to stop by the Guidance Office today to order your beautiful daffodils to 
help donate towards cancer research. 
 
 
 
 

Shirley Garretson 3/5 
Brian Combes 3/5 
Melissa Lane 3/8 
Melanie Pulliam 3/8 

Carol Smith 3/24 
Keenan Wyand 3/26 
Denine Jones 3/31 

 
 


